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SPOTLIGHT ON GIVING:  UMSL'S GOLF TEAM

The UMSL Golf Team held their 
annual community service event 
at Emmaus Home, a nonprofit 
organization supported by the 
United Way. Their mission is to 
help their clients live as 
independently as possible in the 
community of their choice, 
providing around the clock 
services to more than 275 adults 
with developmental disabilit ies in 
the St. Louis metropolitan area. 
While visiting, the UMSL golf team 
painted, landscaped, and 
gardened. They worked together 
as a team to make a difference 
and a positive impact within the 
community.

UMSL's Month of 
Community Giving 
is currently 

underway. Can you believe 
the first week of October is  
over?  It 's not too late to 
donate to the United Way 
and help spread awareness 
about this important 
campaign.

ONE WEEK DOWN!

YOU CAN STILL WIN!

You can still watch the 
video and enter for a 
chance to win a car. Just 
click the image below.

http://www.stl.unitedway.org/
http://www.umsl.edu/~umsl-monthofgiving/
https://uwgsl.tfaforms.net/4602710
http://www.emmaushomes.org/history
http://www.emmaushomes.org/history
https://uwgsl.tfaforms.net/4602671

